
 
 

 

HJJ/ljn 
 
March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
With the warmer months approaching we wanted to let you know that we are adapting our uniform policy 
to include black tailored shorts from Monday 15th April 2024. 
 
Shorts can be worn for the entirety of the summer term (the return from the Easter holidays through to 
the summer holiday) and during autumn term 1 (the return from the summer holidays through to October 
half term). 
 
Shorts must be: 
 

• Black 
• Tailored with a zip and/or button 
• Between mid thigh and knee length 
• Worn with black shoes following our usual uniform policy 

 
Shorts cannot be: 
 

• Cycling shorts or lycra material 
• Denim 
• Hotpant style 
• Cargo shorts 
• Any kind of shorts intended for sports  

 
Skoolkit have unisex Senior Day Shorts available to purchase that meet our criteria. These can be 
purchased online using this link or by visiting the shop directly. 
 
If students are not wearing the correct style of shorts parents will be called and asked to bring in the 
correct uniform. During this time the student will be out of circulation. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Tutor in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Miss Harriet Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://www.skoolkit.co.uk/school-uniform/488

